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17 April 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As the Year 11 students are quickly approaching the end of their time here at Springfield School we want 
to ensure that the remaining time for all students is successful and purposeful. On Friday 19, April, the 
students will receive an assembly where the structured plan of revision for the remaining time here will be 
shared with them. This revision timetable will be posted on the website from Friday for parents/carers to 
also consult, alongside a letter from Mr Wharton outlining important dates. 
 
It is imperative that students attend all lessons and revision sessions with commitment and co-operation 
for the benefit of all. In the unlikely event that students do not comply with the school’s expectations 
regarding punctuality and attendance to lessons, or negatively affect others’ learning, they will not be 
allowed to attend revision sessions or the leavers events at the end of the examination period. This would 
therefore include:  
 

 Revision sessions (students would only come in for their external examinations) 
 Springfield Sixth Form Week 
 Leavers Assembly  
 Prom  

 
We would rather all students benefit from the end of Year 11 events and examination revision sessions 
but reserve the right, in the above cases, to withdraw these privileges.  
 
On a much more positive note I would like to take this opportunity to wish all of our current Year 11 
Springfield students the very best of luck in the forthcoming examination series and all the very best for 
their future chosen pathways. 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
Lynn Brown 
Head of Achievement - Year 11 
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